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Parliamentary Question: NA PQ 2234 

 
 

THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY 

 

QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY 

 

QUESTION NO. 2234  

Mr M J Cuthbert (DA) to ask the Minister of Trade, Industry and Competition:  

(1) Whether, with reference to his reply to question 1707 on 21 August 2020, he 
has been informed that a certain company (name furnished) received 
R64,431,576.24 from the Industrial Development Corporation (IDC) through its 
Black Industrialists Programme and that on the National Lotteries 
Commission’s website it clearly states that a certain person (name and details 
furnished) is a director of the specified company; if not, what is the position in 
this regard; if so,  

(2) whether he has found this to constitute a conflict of interest; if not, why not; if 
so, what are the relevant details? NW2806E 

 

REPLY 

Following the question posed, I requested the Department to advise on the matter. I 

am advised that the Companies Intellectual Property Commission (CIPC) directorship 

records does not contain the name of the said person against the record for United 

Industrial Cables, either as an active director or a resigned director. 

 

 

 

-END- 

 

 


